From: David Seglin 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 1:02 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: Gift from Visiting Delegation

Hi Rich,

CDOT recently hosted a delegation from Guangzhou, China.  At the end of the meeting they presented us with a beautiful book about their province which I accepted on behalf of CDOT.  A little currency converting shows the value of the book to be about $98.  I am going to put in on display in our front area for all to enjoy.  Is there anything else I need to do?

Dave

David C. Seglin
Legislative & Policy Analyst
Chicago Department of Transportation
